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Dear Commissioners,

Low Intensity camping can be neighbor and road friendly.
It adds to our local economy and helps us with lower-incomes to pay for our property maintenance and bills.
Many families and younger people can only afford this kind of accommodation. But then they spend more money at
gas stations, shops, activities and events.
Low-intensity means less environmental impact on the land and resources than hotels and motels.
More ABNBs mean less homes for our working population and the elders.

Creating guidelines that are simple enough to reduce the burden to the hosts while reassuring the fearful neighbors
will be important/
Please consider that low-intensity camping is a positive for the landowners and our local economy.

Thank you,

Sojourna Lee
(707) 813-9234
Fort Bragg
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